
Y Young at Heart 
OUR SPEAKER FOR JUNE 19TH will be KIRK CASTLEMAN 

OUR SPEAKER FOR APRIL WAS 

Rebeca fox 

 Our speaker for May was Rebeca Fox. She was one of the most delightful & entertaining 
speakers that we have had in quite some time.  Rebecca put on an interesting skit of women in hats 
that was funny & thought provoking.  Rebecca is a very active participant in the affairs of her com-
munity.  She has served on the Katy ISD Board for many years.  Se was also selected as "Woman 
of the Year" in Katy, Texas.  We were thankful she was able to come to our Young @ Heart Meeting 
& share her experiences with us.  She thanked the Lord that she was given the talent & words to 
give happiness & fun to different groups.  She is a delightful lady.  

 Our speaker for June will be our friend & Young @ Heart member, Kirk Castleman.  Kirk is 
"Past President" of a Genealogy Club & served in that capacity for several years 
 He is most knowledgeable about ancestry & tracing ones family history.  At present, Geneal-
ogy is a most fascinating hobby for those interested in knowing our origins. Kirk is an expert in 
helping us find the way to get started with this hobby.  
 Kirk welcomes anyone doing genealogy on ancestry now to join in the discussion and tell of 
their work into this interesting field  







Memorial Church of Christ 

900 Echo Lane 

Houston TX  77024 

Memorial Seniors 

Retired but still 

Working for the Lord 

MEN’S PRAYER  

BREAKFAST 

Meets at 7:00 A.M.  

every first Friday 

at Denny’s  

located at 

Katy Fwy. and Wilcrest 

Crystal Bradford June 8 

June Waters June 19 

Sachico Black June 21 

Bill Brackett June 21 (97) 

Evelyn Ware June 21 

Barbara Mahaffey June 24 

Gwen Gerlich June 25 

Richard Hopinks June 25 

Bobbye Blakey June 28 

Virgil Poe June 28 

Paul & Margaret McCormack June 12, 1971 48 Years 

Paul & Doyce Woodhall June 23, 1990 29  Years 

Richard & Ellouise Hopkins June 24, 1960 59 Years 

ANNIVERSARIES 

BIRTHDAYS YOUNG AT HEART  

MEETS THE  

THIRD THURSDAY  

OF THE MONTH 

We welcome everyone over the age 50 


